
May 2, 2021 – Teacher Appreciation 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
May 3rd -7th is teacher appreciation week.  I’d like to thank our teachers for 
their dedicated work throughout the pandemic.  I encourage everyone to drop 
a teacher, past or present, a note of thanks sometime this week.  To all 
teachers, thank you for the positive impact you make on the lives of all 
students. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


